IVlC McClellan Oil Corporation

February 2, 1976

RECEIVED

FEB 3 1976

d.c.c.

ARTESIA, OFFiCE

0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Henshaw Grayburg West
Simmons Federal No. 2
Section 24-T16S-R29E

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett
Supervisor, District II

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of November 21, 1975, indi-
cating that this well will be dropped from the schedule
effective January 1, 1976, as a shutin well.

In between your letter and this letter, this well has been
worked over by cleaning out frac sand from the bottom and
installing rods. We are waiting, at the present time, for
the motor to be repaired in order to install the pump jack
on this well. When this work has been accomplished and pro-
duction again is achieved you will be notified.

truly yours,

McClellan

JLMc:1¢t

Suite 814 Petroleum Building — Box 848 — 505/622 - 3200 — Roswell. New Mexico 88201



